Congratulations! You have been admitted to the Stanford Class of 2027!

Everyone who reviewed your application was inspired by your passion, determination,
accomplishments, and heart. We acknowledge and celebrate all you have worked for with the good
news this letter brings.

You arc, quite simply, a fantastic match with Stanford. You will bring somcthing original and
extraordinary to our campus—a place where you can learn, grow, and thrive.

At Stanford, you join a diverse, joyful, and welcoming campus community with a shared determination
to make our world better. Indeed, Leland and Jane Stanford founded the University “to promote the
public welfare by exercising an influence on behalf of humanity and civilization.” That influence begins
with an academic community committed to mastering the known and developing an intuitive capacity
to imagine the unknown.

We are excited to share more about Stanford with you. From April 8 to April 23, Stanford alumni are
hosting admitted student receptions around the world. We also invite you to join us on campus for
Admit Weekend 2023, April 28-29. Be on the lookout for an email invitation to join Cardinal Quad,
where you can register for events, connect with your future classmates, and learn more about the
Stanford community. For answers to frequently asked questions, visit admit.stanford.edu.

Please submit the Admitted Student Contact Information Form by April 5 so that we have your most
up-to-date mailing address and communication preferences.

When you are ready to make a decision about your enrollment, please complete the Admission
Response Form. The form can be submitted at any time on or before May 1, 2023. You will also need
to complete the Additional Background Information Form in your portal. If you applied for financial

aid by February 15, a reply from the Financial Aid Office is below this letter.

To keep your place in the class, we expect you to maintain the quality of your character and to return a
strong performance in the academic courses reported in your application. If you plan to make any
changes to these courses, you must first submit the Course Change Request Form in your portal. Any
changes must be approved in advance by the Office of Undergraduate Admission.

Please share this wonderful news with everyone whose love and support helped you reach this
moment. We are thrilled to offer you admission. Welcome to the Stanford family.

With my congratulations and very best wishes,
i\ NA

Richard H. Shaw
Dean of Admission and Financial Aid

Stanford



